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Federal Acquisition Regulation 50.104–3 

52.203–5, Covenant Against Contingent 
Fees; 52.215–2, Audit and Records—Ne-
gotiation; 52.222–4, Contract Work 
Hours and Safety Standards Act—Over-
time Compensation; 52.222–6, Davis- 
Bacon Act; 52.222–10, Compliance With 
Copeland Act Requirements; 52.222–20, 
Walsh-Healey Public Contracts Act; 
52.222–26, Equal Opportunity; and 
52.232–23, Assignment of Claims. 

50.104 Residual powers. 
This section prescribes standards and 

procedures for exercising residual pow-
ers under Pub. L. 85–804. The term ‘‘re-
sidual powers’’ includes all authority 
under Pub. L. 85–804 except— 

(a) That covered by section 50.103; 
and 

(b) The authority to make advance 
payments (see Subpart 32.4). 

50.104–1 Standards for use. 
Subject to the limitations in 50.102–3, 

residual powers may be used in accord-
ance with the policies in 50.101–2 when 
necessary and appropriate, all cir-
cumstances considered. In authorizing 
the inclusion of the clause at 52.250–1, 
Indemnification Under Public Law 85– 
804, in a contract or subcontract, an 
agency head may require the indem-
nified contractor to provide and main-
tain financial protection of the type 
and amount determined appropriate. In 
deciding whether to approve use of the 
indemnification clause, and in deter-
mining the type and amount of finan-
cial protection the indemnified con-
tractor is to provide and maintain, an 
agency head shall consider such factors 
as self-insurance, other proof of finan-
cial responsibility, workers’ compensa-
tion insurance, and the availability, 
cost, and terms of private insurance. 
The approval and determination shall 
be final. 

50.104–2 General. 
(a) When approving or denying a pro-

posal for the exercise of residual pow-
ers, the approving authority shall sign 
and date a Memorandum of Decision 
containing substantially the same in-
formation called for by 50.103–6. 

(b) Every contract entered into, 
amended, or modified under residual 
powers shall comply with the require-
ments of 50.103–7. 

50.104–3 Special procedures for unusu-
ally hazardous or nuclear risks. 

(a) Indemnification requests. (1) Con-
tractor requests for the indemnifica-
tion clause to cover unusually haz-
ardous or nuclear risks should be sub-
mitted to the contracting officer and 
shall include the following informa-
tion: 

(i) Identification of the contract for 
which the indemnification clause is re-
quested. 

(ii) Identification and definition of 
the unusually hazardous or nuclear 
risks for which indemnification is re-
quested, with a statement indicating 
how the contractor would be exposed to 
them. 

(iii) A statement, executed by a cor-
porate official with binding contrac-
tual authority, of all insurance cov-
erage applicable to the risks to be de-
fined in the contract as unusually haz-
ardous or nuclear, including— 

(A) Names of insurance companies, 
policy numbers, and expiration dates; 

(B) A description of the types of in-
surance provided (including the extent 
to which the contractor is self-insured 
or intends to self-insure), with empha-
sis on identifying the risks insured 
against and the coverage extended to 
persons or property, or both; 

(C) Dollar limits per occurrence and 
annually, and any other limitation, for 
relevant segments of the total insur-
ance coverage; 

(D) Deductibles, if any, applicable to 
losses under the policies; 

(E) Any exclusions from coverage 
under such policies for unusually haz-
ardous or nuclear risks; and 

(F) Applicable workers’ compensa-
tion insurance coverage. 

(iv) The controlling or limiting fac-
tors for determining the amount of fi-
nancial protection the contractor is to 
provide and maintain, with informa-
tion regarding the availability, cost, 
and terms of additional insurance or 
other forms of financial protection. 

(v) Whether the contractor’s insur-
ance program has been approved or ac-
cepted by any Government agency; and 
whether the contractor has an indem-
nification agreement covering similar 
risks under any other Government pro-
gram, and, if so, a brief description of 
any limitations. 
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